
 

Important Notice to All Stakeholders 

Corporate and Business Registration Department (CBRD) 

Temporary Technical Issues on the New Online Platform 

The Corporate and Business Registration Department (CBRD) wishes to inform all users and 

stakeholders that the new online platform is currently facing technical issues, particularly with 

file attachments for new applications and status updates. 

The issue has been escalated to the relevant technical teams and is under urgent review. We 

are working to resolve the matter as soon as possible. 

In the meantime, you may: 

·       Submit your applications online via the Mauritius Network Services (MNS) platform. For 

assistance, please contact the MNS Helpdesk on 86205. 

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Date: 16 July 2025  

Corporate and Business Registration Department  

One Cathedral Square Port Louis 

 

 


